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November 8, 2002 

Wayne Butz 
140 Maine Street 
Mauston, WI 53948 

DC-032 

Subject: Dry Cleaning Reimbursement Acknowledgment Reedsburg Cleaners 

Dear Mr. Butz: 

This letter is just to acknowledge that we have received your claims for reimbursement under the Dry 
Cleaner Response Program. Fortunately at this time, there is adequate money available. After I audit your 
request in detail that there should be no problem getting the money to you as soon as possible. 

I will likely have some questions when I get a chance to review the files. I will contact the consultant first 
to get answers to my questions. After the audit is complete you will receive another letter from me that 
details the audit results. You should receive the reimbursement check within three weeks after receiving 
the audit letter. Thanks for your patience throughout this process. 

Sincerely, 

Jeff Soellner 
Dry Cleaning Fund Manager 

cc: Randy Maass- DNR - Fitchburg (, <L,,fVLc...; / I 
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